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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Clinton National Airport to Transition to Cashless Parking 
 
LITTLE ROCK, Ark. (Sept. 5, 2024) — Clinton National Airport will transition to cashless 
parking starting next week. Beginning Monday, September 9, the airport will discontinue 
staffing its main parking payment booths. Payments will be processed at self-service 
kiosks that accept credit cards, Google Pay, and Apple Pay. 
 
With 96% of airport parking customers already using credit cards, the change will allow 
additional employees to assist passengers as needed in the parking lots and terminal. 
 
For those with cash only, an employee will be available to handle payments upon request 
for the next several months. A kiosk in the ticket lobby will also offer cash-to-credit card 
conversions. 
 
Airlines and most airport vendors have already phased out cash transactions. The airport 
stopped staffing its economy and west short-term parking booths in 2020. 
 
About Bill and Hillary Clinton National Airport 
Bill and Hillary Clinton National Airport is Arkansas’ largest commercial service airport, 
serving over 2 million passengers annually. Six airlines serve the airport, offering 
numerous daily departures and nonstop flights to 15 destinations. For more information, 
visit ClintonAirport.com. 
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